
 

 

KPMG AEOI Updates & Tracking Service  
FATCA/CRS Alert 
Date:  25 October 2023 

Alert Type: Announcement 

Country: Jersey 

Regime:  FATCA/CRS 

Jersey: Announced the Reopening of FATCA and CRS 
Reporting Portal 

In October 2023, the Government of Jersey released an email 
circular announcing the reopening of its AEOI portal for FATCA 
and CRS reporting purposes. The portal was closed for 2022 
reports on 21 August 2023 to allow Revenue Jersey to extract, 
compile and transmit 2022 reports to Participating Jurisdictions. 
Financial Institutions (FIs) can now access the portal to report 
CRS and FATCA data for all reporting periods. 

Jersey Contacts: 
 

  
Paul Eastwood 
Partner 
peastwood@kpmg.com 

 

 
Toyin Bello 
Manager 
Obello1@kpmg.com  
 

 

Reference: An email containing the information above was 
circulated by the Government of Jersey AEOI Team to all 
subscribers. For further information, please reach out to 
AEOI@gov.je.  

For information on KPMG’s global AEOI network professionals, 
please email GO-FM AEOI Program Support. 

For more information on KPMG AEOI Updates & Tracking 
Service, please see here. 

For additional summaries of the latest AEOI developments, 
please visit KPMG’s TaxNewsFlash-FATCA/IGA/CRS Insights 
page, here. 
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Contact us 

Cyrus Daftary 
Principal 
+1 212 954 6096 
cdaftary@kpmg.com 

Laurie Hatten-Boyd 
Principal 
+1 206 213 4001 
lhattenboyd@kpmg.com 
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In preparing this information, we consulted tax authorities’ official releases that are 
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following information is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more 
Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury 
Department Circular 230. The information contained herein is of a general nature and 
based on authorities that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to 
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